From: Wilton, Shauna

Sent: Friday, August 21, 2020 10:45 AM

To: PB Commissioners

Cc: PB SLT (Senior Leadership Team) - DL; PB Communications

Subject: New Provincial Announcement on COVID Public Safety Enforcement

Attachments: 2020PSSG0046-001568.pdf

Importance: High

Categories: Reference Info

Dear Commissioners:

The Province has just announced new fines and enforcement of PHO orders related to physical distancing, etc. While issues such as the drum circle and parties on beaches are referenced as part of this initiative, it is only VPD and provincial compliance officers that have been granted the ability to issue fines. Those powers were not extended to Park Rangers or City bylaw officers. Park Rangers will be continue to play a role of education and escalation to VPD as necessary.

The City has put together a cross departmental task force to address the City's role and processes that will need to be developed as part of this new enforcement regime. A more detailed communication on that approach has been developed and will be shared with you shortly. The news release is attached for your information.

Please let me know if you have any questions

Regards, Shauna

Shauna Wilton | Acting General Manager



Vancouver Park Board | 2099 Beach Avenue t. 604.718.6248

shauna.wilton@vancouver.ca

